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Adventure Club News
Adventure Club will be closed on September 7th in observance of Labor Day.

School will be closed from October 5th - October 13th for Fall Break as well as professional
development days for our teachers. Students enrolled in Adventure Club may sign up to attend on
these dates. Sign ups will run from September 14th - September 25th. Forms will be available outside
of the Adventure Club entrance.

Adventure Club currently has slots available for 1st, 2nd, and 3rd grade students.

Please e-mail misty.cable@maryville-schools.org or call 865-681-8210 if you have any Adventure Club
related questions.

Below is the updated version of the MCS Covid-19 decision tree.
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READING CONNECTIONS MONTHLY NEWSLETTER
Reading is one of the most important skills to ensure success in school. At the beginning of each
month we will include a Reading Connections Flyer in this newsletter. The beginning edition applies to
students in grades kindergarten – 2nd. The intermediate edition is intended for 3rd grade. We hope
these will serve as a source for ideas to use at home to help your student increase their literacy skills.
Click on the red bar below to access this information. Happy reading!

https://documentcloud.adobe.com/link/track?uri=urn:aaid:scds:US:6b83a326-6c88-4f76-b75e-8a9c723f90df


Ways to Help Your School:

https://smile.amazon.com/



